
 

 

March 9, 2022 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
Based on both current and expected market dynamics, effective April 9, 2022 Carlisle 
Spray Foam Insulation (CSFI) will increase the price of all HFC closed cell spray 
polyurethane foam products by 10%.  
 
Your sales representative will contact you to explain this announcement in more 
detail and to answer any questions you may have.  
 
As always, we appreciate your support and business. 
 
Regards, 
 

Bill Brengel 
 
Bill Brengel 
VP & GM 
Carlisle Polyurethanes 


